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A big thank you to Laura & French Scott for hosting an Easter Egg 
Hunt for the neighborhood children. It was a fun morning for the kids 
who also colored eggs, did crafts & had snacks. See the next page for 
photos!
Thank you to Mary Lou Shank who hosted the April Women’s Club 
meeting and to Mary Argenas for providing dessert.
A neighborhood bike ride is scheduled to start at 1 p.m. this Saturday, 
May 5th at the Spring Fancy cul-de-sac. For more information, you can 
contact the ride coordinator, Robin Drechsel (704–814–0936). 
Welcome to our new neighbors, Gabriel & Sara Ebner & daughter, 
Emory, who recently moved in at 7838 Hickory Stick Place.
Save the Date: The annual Luau adult party is tentatively planned for 
August 25th. Tom & Jen Cammeyer have graciously offered to host the 
party again this year! Thanks Tom & Jen!!
Garage Sale: We are looking for 2–3 more volunteers to help with the 
neighborhood garage sale which will be sometime in October. 
Contact Gabriella Sansone if you can help out.

May Meeting
Thursday, May 10th

at the home of Pauline Armstrong. 
11613 Old Surry Lane

Desserts will be provided by Ashley 
Lamano and Bridget Proskie.

Women of Williamsburg is a neighborhood group working to foster community spirit through 
organized events and charitable giving in the neighborhood and community at large.

Treasurer: Mary Argenas, gargenas@carolina.rr.com
Secretary: Robin Puckett, robinpaints@windstream.net

WOMEN’S CLUB CONTACT INFORMATION
President: Gabriella Sansone, gsansone@carolina.rr.com
Vice President: Jennifer Cammeyer, jcammeyer@earthlink.net

New Neighbors: If you know of any new 
neighbors, please contact Millie Esposito or 
Barbara Cullings at traveler716@gmail.com 
for a welcome gift.
New Babies: If you know of any new 
additions to the neighborhood, email Nay 
Neuray at nallely1969@hotmail.com
Please contact WOW secretary if you are 
interested in placing an ad in the newsletter.
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****Williamsburg Website****     www.neighborhoodlink.com/Williamsburg_Provincetowne

Easter Egg Hunt 2012
(photos courtesy Mary Argenas)

Thanks again to the Scotts for hosting 

a great party for the kids!


